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April 24th: Senior Capstone Presentations Begin
April 24th-28th: 10th and 11th grade Spirit Week
25th: NGSS Testing, 11th grade
April 26th: Student half day, staff Professional
Development

For the first time, all members of the sophomore IT shop have passed
the Microsoft Word Certification Exam. All 17 members were awarded
this industry entry level credential. Congratulations!

SOPHOMORE IT STUDENTS EARN MICROSOFT OFFICE
SPECIALIST CERTIFICATION



PMT hosted their 2nd Pac meeting of the year on April 4th. This
meeting was well attended by over 25 Industry partners. They were
all provided a delicious meal by our very own culinary department.
Several topics were discussed WBL, mentorships, job placements and
industry expectations to name a few. Juniors Joseph Kuskowski,
Danielle Johnson and Niyah Newell were also on hand to help with
meeting.

PMT HOSTS INDUSTRY PARTNERS





Monday – Black or White Out Day
Tuesday – Twin Day
Wednesday – Decades Day
Thursday – Hawaiian Day
Friday – Dress Your Best

Staff have just as much fun with Student Council sponsored Spirit
Week as the students do! 

Next week 10th and 11th grade students join in and participate with
the following themes:

SPIRIT WEEK CONTINUES



On Wednesday, April 19th, Gault Energy came out and spoke to our
female students in HVAC. The talk included a previous female graduate
from Platt Tech, Glory, that pursued a career in HVAC with Gault and
Stacey Pacino, a field rep supervisor from Gault. The conversation was
to motivate and encourage women to aspire in following their goals
and dreams in the HVAC field. Ms. Pacino also discussed job shadowing
and other possible opportunities available to our students.

GAULT ENERGY PRESENTS ON WOMEN IN HVAC

Both Junior and Senior class advisors
are seeking chaperones for their events! 

Junior Prom: May 19th, 5:30 to 10pm at
Cascade in Hamden. Contact Ms.
McGaughan or Mr. Moran.

Senior Prom: June 1st, 6 to 10pm at
Anthony's Ocean View in New Haven.
Contact Mr. Koziol or Ms. Salmeri.

PROM SEASON IS HERE!



A group of Economics students attended the
Financial Reality Fair at Lewis Mills High School,
which is sponsored annually by the Credit Union
League of CT & CT Credit Unions.

In this hands-on learning exercise, students
choose a career in which they are interested, and
are given worksheets that discuss such topics as
expected salaries, the housing market, credit and
more. They visit booths manned by Chamber
volunteers, decide how as working adults they
would spend money on such things as
transportation, food, clothing, entertainment and
more, then meet with financial advisors who
review their spending choices and discuss how
they could have made better selections.

SENIORS VISIT FINANCIAL REALITY FAIR



ECMC COLLEGE DAY
Over 40 juniors attended the annual
ECMC College Day. Bernie Shea and
Bryce McKenzie presented on
college planning and financial aid.

APRIL BIRTHDAY GARDEN
Mr. Lindwall created a Birthday Garden wall across from guidance featuring
staff and students! Stop by and check it out!


